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MEMORANDUM 

CSC-C 19-2021 
Subject: Deferred Motion - Hospice Niagara Request for Funding (Report 
CSD 24-2021) 
Date: July 14, 2021 
To: Corporate Services Committee 
From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 
 

The Corporate Services Committee, at its meeting held on April 14, 2021, deferred 
consideration of the following amended motion respecting Report CSD 24-2021, 
Hospice Niagara Request for Funding, to the Corporate Services Committee meeting 
being held on July 14, 2021: 

1. That the Hospice Niagara Funding request of $4 million BE RECEIVED for 
information; 

2. That Council SUPPORTS the request for funding by Hospice Niagara in the 
amount of $4 million; 

3. That funding for the project BE INCLUDED in the 2022 Niagara Region 
operating budget, to be paid in 4 equal annual instalments with timing to be 
determined and a report to come forward to the Budget Review Committee of 
the Whole; and 

4. That staff BE DIRECTED to develop a program for dealing with this type of 
health care related request for funding, possible criteria to include how the 
proposed project integrates with other health care services in Niagara, the 
extent of service to all residents of Niagara, the impact of proposed new 
services or extension of existing services and how the project will be funded 
through private fundraising and other sources of revenue. 

A copy of Report CSD 24-2021 is attached. 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
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